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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

Mon 8th July  Sports Day 

Tues 9th July Judging Bee comp 

Thurs 11th July School Transition 
day 

  

Diary Dates 

 
 
 

 
The children have been busily working 

on their entry for our annual bee compe-

tition. There has been lots of painting 

and sticking to ensure that it is ready on 

time. Judging day is Tuesday 9th! The 

last few weeks of the summer term are 

always very busy. We have the whole 

school summer picnic on the 18th and 

the summer fayre on the 20th to look for-

ward to. Thursday the 11th is county 

transition day, and the Pre-School will 

not be open in the afternoon. 

 Sign of the week 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you to all the parents that came in and 

read a story to their child’s class.                                                                          

The children really enjoyed this. 

REMINDER 

If your child attends Yorkies breakfast club the drop off 

time is after 8.00am.                                                        

The food is packed away promptly after 8.30am.                  

Thank you   

SUMMER FESTIVAL 

 

Saturday  20th July 

Please sign up, if 

you can help. 

 

SCHOOL TRANSITION DAY - Thursday 11th July 

Nursery, Pre-school and Yorkies are closed. 

Hopefully, you have all managed to look at the photos 

of the children going to the same school as your child. 

Please try and arrange get togethers in the park to 

build up friendships during the summer holidays. With 

the end of term fast approaching and talk of going to 

big school increasing the children have been joining 

their new school story groups with the children moving 

up to the same school.                                                  

The children that are remaining with us in September 

have also been grouped together to ensure they get to 

experience this too.                                                       

We will have a couple more story times before                              

11th July Transition day. 

Mindful Moment - 

This is potentially a busy and stressful 

time for families. Please be kind to      

yourselves and enjoy the summer. 

Pupil Questionnaire 

You will  find a link attached for a pupil questionnaire today on 

Arbor.  Please fill in and return before 13th July.                                                          

We all at York Road need your child’s feedback to continue to 

improve our nursery. 


